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Student Council Plays
Active Role At RWA

The new Student Council got off to a
good start this year. Many of the candi-
dates promised improvements in every
aspect of Richard Winn life. So far,
many of these promised improvements
have already taken shape. The council
has sponsored ‘‘Pride Week,” a lun-
cheon for the faculty, a poster contest,
a balloon and carnation sale for Valen-
tines, and co-sponsored a food drive
for the needy. All of these events were

very successful.

Several officers from the council
went to a high school leadership forum
in Columbia to represent Richard
Winn. Members of the council along
with members of the Beta Club went to
Myrtle Beach in March to attend a
SCISA meeting. These are just a few
ways that the Student Council is help-
ing to improve Richard Winn.

The Student Council gives a luncheon for the teachers.

Front Row: Teri Barefield, Jennifer Lubic, Beth Douglass, Allyson Sanders, Susan Mattox, Emily
Black, Carla Lewis; 2nd Row: Lee Dixon, Nicki Humphries, Ed Pope, Kay Gustafson, Brad Brantley,
Ann Marie Burley; 3rd Row: Eric Robinson, Freddie Glenn, Allan Turner, Dean Branham, Bill Barnett,

and Crawford Hughs.

The Student Council and Beta Clubs collect a truckload of food for the needy.




